
Public Hearing 

The Rush County Commissioners will conduct a public hearing regarding the following petition 

to vacate a platted alley in Original Plat, unincorporated Town of New Salem in Noble 

Township. 

Said alley is 16.5 feet wide and 165 feet long between Lot 14 and Lot 15 in the Original Plat of 

New Salem.  The physical address of the property is 4646 East US Hwy 52, Rushville, Indiana. 

A copy of the Petition to Vacate Alley is available for review in the Rush County Auditor’s Office, 

101 E. 2nd Street, Room 212, Rushville, IN  46173. 

The hearing is scheduled for July 17, 2023, at 9:30 a.m. in the Assembly Room of the Rush 

County Courthouse 101 E. 2nd Street, Rushville, IN  46173.  Said meeting is opened to the public.  

Public input can also be sent via mail or email to the Rush County Auditor prior to 8:00 a.m. on 

July 17, 2023.  The email address is  auditor@rushcounty.in.gov 

 

Tammy Justice 

Rush County Auditor 
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